
YOUR LETTERHEAD 

March 23, 2009 

John Worgan 
Director General
Re-evaluation Management Directorate
Pest Management Regulatory Agency 
Tupper Building C390, Health Canada AL 6603B 
2720 Riverside Drive
Ottawa ON 
K1A 0K9 

Re:  Response to the Proposed Re-evaluation Decision Document of Quintozene. 

Dear Mr. Worgan. 

Please be advised that I have reviewed the letter submitted by the Canadian Golf 
Superintendents Association regarding the proposed re-evaluation decision document for 
Quintozene and I concur with the submission of the CGSA. 

Please include my support in your consideration of this decision. 

Yours truly, 
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